

Sonoma Raceway 28 - 30 March 2025



MTA Decision no. 9

From: The Stewards Date: 30 March 2025

To: All interested Time: 10:42

Due to the conditions, Article 5.5 has been invoked in regards to Race 2. The Race has been postponed and will be rescheduled for completion at another Event.

Session: Race 2

Scot Elkins
Chairman of the Stewards

Coy Arbour **Steward**

Eliot Forbes Robinson **Steward**